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Recently Deceased 

Pat O Neill

Fr Leo Staples 

Paul Wills

Bill O Brien 

Michael Fleming 

Maureen English 

Mary Brennan 

Anniversaries

Sean Murray 

Gerry Dwyer 

Rita & Terance Mc Nally 

Deceaesd members of Hegarty & Slane
Families 

Kathleen & Joseph Milton 

Mary & Thomas Myles 

Christy Crowe

George Wright 

Tony Lynch 

Margaret & Paddy Martin 

Months Mind 

Margaret Davitt 

Koins for Kids  Wish to ackowlege with thanks the sum of
7309.56 plus lots of non euro coins and notes  donated by
you the parishioners of St Judes to this worthy cause if

you have any small euro coins lying around in jamjars or
containers please drop them to the parish office or if you

have any foreign currency either notes or coins all
donations will be greatly received thank you for your

continued generousity to this cause as they try to raise 1
million euro to purchase a new paediatric MRI scanner
for the New Childrens Hospital  please help them if you

can.

POPE  FRANCIS DESIDERIO DESIDERAVI
APOSTOLIC LETTER ON THE

LITURGICAL FORMATION OF THE
PEOPLE OF GOD NOW AVAILABLE
TO PURCHASE IN PARISH OFFICE

PRICE 5 EURO 

 Summer Dues 
The Archbishop of Dublin Dermot Farrell has 
asked that we invite parishioners to contribute to 
the Summer Dues Collections in a bid to increase 
the amount being donated to common fund and to
allow the diocese to try and reinstate the priests 
salarys which were cut by 30% during covid as full
mass attendances have not returned to pre 
pandemic numbers the collectons are still down 
up to 30 to 40% 
 if you can help we will leave summer dues 
envelopes on tables at back of church you can 
return to parish office or safe at back of church up
to end of August please ensure you put your 
name and address on envelopes so we can 
allocate payment to you and this will allow us to 
claim back any tax on your donations at end of 
year many thanks for all your help and support to  
the parish and diocese we are truly grateful for all 
your donations.

If you wish to book Anniversary Masses please
give a minimum of one weeks notice you

can phone 01 4600127or email
stjudesparishoffice1@gmail.com you
can book masses up to end of year 

Baptism Bookings Dates for  September 
Saturday September 3rd 4pm  & Sunday 
September 18th at 1.30pm
Saturday 1st  October 4pm  
Sunday 16th October 1.30
if you wish to book Christening one of 
parents  needs to come see Fr Brendan 
to request Baptism best time is after 
10am or 12pm Mass on Sunday 
Please note we only take 4 bookings for 
each ceremony and we only hold 
Baptisms twice a month  one Saturday 
and One Sunday 

RADIO MARIA IRELAND is an Irish-run Catholic Talk-
Radio Station. Prayer, Catechesis,Uplifting music,
Talks, Interviews and Testimonies – all commercial

free.Please join our growing faith family!

We are looking forward to meeting you as we visit
your parish of St. Jude the Apostle on Tuesday 6th

September for 09:30am  Mass

How to listen:

1. Via Digital TV - Saorview Channel 2102. Download
our FREE App “RADIO MARIA IRELAND”

3. Streaming on our WEBSITE - www.radiomaria.ie

4. Via PHONE – get live radio feed by calling +353 (0)
1 437 3277 (no extra charges apply).

Parish Centre Room for Rent 

from September we have a room
available for rent (holds approx 20

people) Tuesday Wednesday  Thursday
&Friday  mornings from 9 to 1pm Monday,

Tuesday Thursday & Friday afternoon
from 2 to 5 

Monday Wednesday Thursday evenings
from 6 to 9pm you must have your own
public libility insurance to run classes or

hold meetings 

Our Parish Hall is avaiable on Monday
afternoons from 2 to 5pm or Tuesday

evenings from 6 to 9pm holds approx 60
to 80 seated for further information please

contact Catherine in parish office email

judesparishoffice1@gmail.com 

phone 4600127 9am to 1pm Monday to
Friday 

Marys Meals are looking for your help 

Thier purpose is to ensure every child gets one daily
meal in thier place of education and that all those
who have more than they need , share with those

who lack even the most basic things to get in touch
with Marys Meals email ireland@marysmeals.org ir

costs just 18.30 to feed a child for a whole school
year  Marys meals set up school feeding

programmes in some of the words poorest
communities where poverty and unger prevent

children from getting an education. Its a simple idea
that works in partnership with local communities we

provide daily meals for hungry children in a place
of education bringing them into the classroom

where they can find a route out of poverty 

phone 01 8535163 086 3140814

Marys Meals St Patricks Hall Marino Institute of
Education Griffith Avenue Dublin 9 

You can donate direct to them their bank account
details are 

IBAN IE19 BOFI 9053 3616 5710 78

BIC BOFI IE 2D 

PAYPAL GIVING FUND ( Mary's Meals Ireland )

Back to School 

Best of luck to all starting or returning to
our local schools this week hope you all

have a great year 

The Annual Joint Carmelite
Pilgrimage to Knock Sunday

September 11th 

Anointing of  the Sick 2.30pm  Mass 3pm  Rosary Procession

after Mass  For more information contact  your local Carmelite

church or visit www.carmelites,ie

PATHWAYS: EXPLORING FAITH AND MINISTRY
Application is now open for the next intake of

participants for Pathways. The programme, run by the
Dublin Archdiocese, begins this year on Thursday,

September 29, in DCU St Patrick’s Campus. Places are
limited so early application is advisable

Pathways is a two-year, one evening a week course, 

for adults of all ages who wish to explore their faith. 

It runs from late September to May each year, with 

breaks for Christmas, Easter and mid-terms. There are

no exams and no written work. The only requirement 

is an openness to listening to others and to participate.

The cost is €400 per year which may be paid in 

instalments throughout the year.

For more information 

visit www.missionministry.ie or contact Pathways 

director Eileen Houlahan, CHF, PhD, at 01 8087594 

or pathways@dublindiocese.ie.

Toddlers World Classes running throughout the 
summmer in Parish Hall Monday Thursday & 
Friday mornings from 9.45 to 11am 

    Toddlers World is a new fun interactive class for
children from 6 months to 4 years 

          You can book a space either on thier
facebook page at Toddlers World or
by texting Amanda     086 1700806

    
THE PARISH OFFICE IS OPEN MONDAY TO FRIDAY 9AM TO 1pm  FOR MASS BOOKINGS AND MASS CARDS OR YOU CAN 
EMAILjudesparishoffice1@gmail.com to book Masses etc or ph Catherine 087 6174498 CRA Number 2001616  
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